
Badgers Class Newsletter 
Friday 18th October 2024 

What has been happening this week?  

In English, the children have continued to enjoy their learning on the Adventures of 

Odysseus.  This week we have read about Odysseus’ return to Ithaca.  The children write 

in role as Odysseus about his emotional reunion with his son, Telemachus.  

In Maths, the children have been learning about multiples and factors, as well as using 

these to reason and to solve problems. 

In DT and History, we have been making papier-mâché pots in the style of the ancient 

Greeks.   The children have shown huge perseverance in the face of balloons popping 

whilst tyring to papier-mâché them!  We now have a selection of vases to decorate with 

patterns, myths, events or people from ancient Greece. 

In Science and RE, we talked about the interaction between science and religion over 

creation, evolution and the Big Bang. 

In PE, the children have continued to have lots of fun developing their basketball skills.  

Celebrations 

Work on the Wall: Milo and Willow for excellent emotive writing as Odysseus.  

Headteachers Awards:   

• Ava for excellent in maths, writing, art  and everything this week. 

• Archie being a great help to his friends and to adults alike this week. 

Reminders & Messages 

 

Open Worship - Thursday 24th October - 2.30pm  - All welcome 
 
INSET Friday 25th October — School Closed to children 
 
Return to school — Monday 4th November 
 
Stay and Play for any pre schoolers - Wednesday 13th November — Call or email the 
office to book. 


